
 
 
 

I OPPOSE [SB 564]. 

 Oregon Health Authority (OHA) is not a friend of the Oregon taxpayer. 

  OHA  has become a "bloated behemoth" or better, an "obese Vampire"  

sucking the lifeblood out of Oregon taxpayers. 

 [SB 564] carries on with the 'blood sucking" variation of a Transylvanian buffet 

as a GENERAL FUND budget allocation in the amount of,  [$12,000,000] is placed upon the 

taxpayer's alter, ready for sacrificial approval. 

 Sorry folks I OPPOSE  funding additional "race based arguments"  used to , "Provide 

funding to regional health equity coalitions."  Equity is not Equality. 

 I further do not support: 

"(3) Allocate $2,200,000 to regional health equity coalitions to be used for:  

(a) Facility costs;  

b) Costs related to programs providing child care, transportation and interpretation and translation 

services;  

and  

(c) Stipends paid for regional health equity coalition members attendance at meetings." 

David S. Wall 

     Mr. Oregon Concurs...Pound a wooden stake in OHA's budgetary heart. 
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